Maths Day 2023

At Burlington we enjoyed our annual Maths Day. This year we based all our learning around
the book Walter’'s Wonderful Web, which is about a spider who is desperate to make
different shaped webs and has to keep persevering.

Throughout the school we did a variety of maths activities. In EYFS the children developed
their shape knowledge and even made a spider puppet. All the children made sure the
spiders had the correct number of legs.




In Key stage 1 the children had to solve a tricky maths puzzle. They were given 4 triangles
and had to create as many different shapes as they could. There were special rules the
children had to follow so it was harder than it first seemed.

The KS1 children also learnt about how shapes can feature in Art. The year 1 children were
inspired by looking at famous art work and created their own art by overlapping shapes. In
year 2 the children explored using 3d shapes to create shape pictures.

e L




